
Examination of Conscience Reading Parts 
 
 

 

Lauren:  The response is: Jesus, forgive us and let your 
light shine.   
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
When boys and girls are playing and one child starts to 
push or fight or is unfair, someone gets hurt. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Kamran:  When a boy or a girl disobeys his parents or 
some other grown-up on purpose, the child and grown-ups 
become unhappy. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Madeleine:  Sometimes brothers and sisters fight and do 
not try very hard to get along and they do unkind things 
to each other. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 



Abidal:  Boys and girls are not always truthful in what 
they say about themselves and others.  When they lie, 
they hurt someone. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Sergio:  In school when boys and girls cheat in a game or 
copy from someone else’s paper in class, they are cheating 
themselves and others. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Chloe:  Sometimes boys and girls think it is fun to ruin 
other people’s things and property.  When I do not take 
care of other people’s things, everyone is unhappy. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Diego:  Sometimes boys and girls don’t use God’s name in 
a kind and loving way.  God’s name is special and when I 
use it in anger, I am hurting God. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 



John Michael:  Sometimes boys and girls do not find the 
time to talk to God or think about Him and all the ways 
He loves us each day. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Ben:  Sometimes when boys and girls go to church, they 
do not pay attention to the Mass.  They laugh, talk, or 
play in church.  When they act like this, they miss 
hearing God talk to them. 
 
Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 
 
Greyson:  Sometimes boys and girls do not pay attention 
to their parents, priests, and teachers when they talk to 
them about God.  God wants us to know all about Him. 
 

Jesus, forgive us and let your light shine. 


